
From: Paul Collins [Pokohil@bigpond.com]
Sent: Tuesday, 24 July 2001 1:59 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Inquiry Submission

I am writing to express my concern regarding the forthcomming ABC inquiry, and to
state that I feel strongly that this inquiry should recommend that ABC management be
free from embracing a political agenda.

Paul Collins




